

July 10, 2015

Ms. Tammy Musselwhite Audacious Divas 1160 1St St NE #1018 Washington DC 20002

Dear Ms. Musselwhite.

What an amazing year 2015 has been so far! We brought more than 70 survivors, caregivers, researchers and others touched by ovarian cancer to Capitol Hill in March, where they asked for federal funding of ovarian cancer programs. We've taken a leading role in several legislative issues that could affect ovarian cancer patients, including a law that could roll back privacy protections for information about a person's genetics. And when Angelina Jolie Pitt ignited a conversation about ovarian cancer prevention, we spoke out in the *New York Times* and *Los Angeles Times*.

One ovarian cancer survivor recently told us "the Alliance gives us the means to make a difference." Another told us that attending our National Conference "was a life-changing experience." This year, our 2015 Ovarian Cancer National Conference will bring around 400 ovarian cancer survivors and caregivers to California in July. They will gain hope and inspiration from one another and from a stellar list of expert speakers. Your support will help us continue to make a difference in 2015 and beyond.

Thank you for taking action by supporting the Ovarian Cancer National Alliance's programs for women facing this disease. We appreciate your generous donation of \$850, received July 2, 2015, in honor of Cooking for the Cure.

All the best.

Calaneet Balas

**Chief Executive Officer** 

The Ovarian Cancer National Alliance is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Your donation is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. No goods or services were received in return for this gift.